
Neal Gish 
I79 Plane Tree Court 

Shepherdsville, KY 40165 
502-543-5008 

To: Members of the Public Service Commission 

FEB 1 7  2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Gentlemen and Ladies, 
It has come to my attention that LG&E and perhaps others are proposing to raise 
rate on gas and electric in their service territories. I shall only speak to natural 
gas. which has fallen since 2008. While the price in recent months has returned 
to five dollars a dekatherm range, this due to the winter heating season. Hence, 
in March when temperatures moderate natural gas shall fall. So to make this 
letter short, I would refute with many facts the need for a rate increase on natural 
gas. Therefore, I ask that you set aside this portion of their request. 

Sincerely, 

James N. Gish 


